
 
If there are any town related topics that you would like to hear more about in the newsletter, please give us a call or drop us an 

         email (moeser@townofelizabeth.org) and let us know! Feel free to give us your observations and comments. 
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p.1 

The Town of Elizabeth Board welcomes Bella Valentine as the 2021/2022 Student 

Liaison. Bella brings enthusiasm, energy, excitement, and a diverse perspective to the 

town. Bella will be a connection between the town, school district and community.  

On her application Bella quoted Helen Keller – “Alone, we can do so little; together we 

can do so much.” A great perspective to bring as Student Liaison between the Elizabeth 

School District and the Town of Elizabeth.  

 



 

          
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 2021 Harvest Festival - October 30th 11-3 October Fest!   

Visit Historic Elizabeth Main Street on October 30 for Harvest Festival. Stop by the chamber 

booth for a swag bag for the adults, and costume contests for your child and pets.  
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A huge shout out to the Elizabeth Brewing Company for once again putting 

on an extraordinary summer Farmers’ Market! It was a crowd pleaser with 

new and fun experiences to enjoy with family, friends and neighbors. 

 

 

 

Update to Municipal Town Code 

The Board recently passed a new Ordinance updating Town Code regarding 

signs. This new Ordinance will go into effect October 14th, 2021. Some 

highlights of the changes are: 

• 2 building signs will be allowed per business if they meet sign 

requirements found in code 

• Feather Banners will now be allowed on non-residential property with 

a 30-day permit 

• Banner definition has been updated and clarified 

• Number and size of banners and feather banners allowed has been 

updated 

The full Ordinance with all the details can be found on the Town Website 

under What’s New or at 

https://www.townofelizabeth.org/administration/page/new-sign-ordinance-

changes-effect-october-14-2021 

To view the full sign rules found in Municipal Code, please visit 

www.townofelizabeth.org --> Resources  --> Municipal Code or by visiting 

https://library.municode.com/co/elizabeth/codes/municipal_code?nodeId=CH16LA

USDE_ARTXIISI 

 

 

Elbert County 
Election Open House 

 
When: October 7th 
7:00 pm 
Where:  
Elbert County Fairgrounds 
95 Ute Avenue, Kiowa 
 
RSVP – 303-621-3127 – 

elections@elbertcounty-co.gov 

www.elbertcounty-
co.gov/290-elections 

This is an opportunity for you 
as the public to see how the 
election operations work and 
who has a role in the process. 
 
Informational flyer at 
www.townofelizabeth.org 
and 
https://www.facebook.com/town
ofelizabethcolorado 
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